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National Assembly
Question Number: 1822
Mr. H B Groenewald (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport:
With reference to her reply to question 164 on 29 February 2016, what steps are being taken to ensure that vehicle license renewal reminders are delivered timeously in the future?					NW2130E

REPLY
As, indicated previously, all the necessary steps have been taken to ensure that payment to the Post office are settled when they become due, therefore no delays are expected on the delivery of motor vehicle license renewal notices.
